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FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL & HEAD OF JUNIOR SCHOOL

I extend my thanks to the whole Junior School Community for your

strong attendance at our Parent Teacher Interviews last week. It can be quite an
organisational juggle for families to make the necessary arrangements to attend and we are
grateful for the spirit of collaboration we experience as a community in Junior School. We
recognise for some families it was not possible to come along last week. If that was the
case, please reach out to your child’s class teacher.

These conversations are a wonderful opportunity to hear from each other and partner
together. Collaboration with families is incredibly important to us. It strengthens the learning
journey for every child as we celebrate growth, share goals, set priorities and consider ‘what’s
next?’ for the year ahead. A reminder that Semester 1 reports will be sent to families
electronically toward the end of the term. We will share with you soon how to read your child’s
report in an upcoming Way Article.

| hope to see you for coffee or breakfast on Friday mornings at our Parent Café and all are
welcome to attend our Friday Morning Muster assembly at 8.20am in the Amphitheatre.

“Now may the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you believe in Him so that you may
overflow with hope by the power of the Holy Spirit” Romans 15:13

Mrs Sandy Wheeler
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